NOTICE

ACTIVATION OF REDUCED LOAD PERIOD ON ALL TOWNSHIP ROADS
Take notice that reduced load restrictions (five (5) tonnes per axle)
is in force on all Township Roads
as of Monday, March 8th, 2021.
The reduced load period is necessary for the protection of all Township Roads which are susceptible to damage during the spring thaw.

The restriction will be removed when the likelihood of road damage has diminished.

For enquiries about reduced loads please contact The Corporation of the Township of Lanark Highlands Public Works Department at 613-259-2398 ext 239
